June 4, 2012

To:

Department of Labor & Industry; and

Mr. Keith Kelly, Commissioner; and

M. Jack Kane, Division Administrator, and

Ms Maggie Conner, Health Care License Bureau Chief and
Ms. Pat Murdo, Lead Staff, EAIC; and

Economic Affairs Interim Committee, 2011-2012; and
Attorney General Steve Bullock, State of Montana, and
Governor Brain Schweitzer, State of Montana

We the undersigned, submit the enclosed petition in support of any and all
allegations set forth in the petition.

We do so m support of all documents and allegations submitted by the American
Academy of Medical Denturitry Association (AAMDA).

We do so NOT as members of the AAMDA, but as individual residents of the State
of Montana, setting member of the Montana Board of Dentistry, President of the
Montana Denturist Association, licensed denturist , and applicant for denturist license.

We represent no groups, but are individuals that believe the current functioning of
the Montana Board of Dentistry does NOT adhere to the Standards or Statutes as set
forth in the Montana Board Member Training Manual and/or Montana legislature,

We ask that any/all notifications, or correspondence that is sent to any person, group,
association or state agency concerning this petition, also be sent to the assignees of this
request at the names and addresses as provided in attached exhibit 1.

THANK YOU




’"—POBOYQW? Kalisge 10 1T o8
y 5550/

$580,
8RS Huy $3 5. Sack A Ko fapelf S

30 Rwerstone Dy Kelypes/ w7 s 9501

Po Box /1065 Edlupett 7 55508

196 € ficblpis Kafprly w7 <550/
i L

J;A.} /‘!‘/_‘/Lq /;:Z [‘gy’ 7 .
“rs o 4 f?’&e’:‘lfﬂ'zﬁn J
7, - : SIS
7 WM« M{/\ Ch e .e,g_f ?

RIS She tHer Hoe 5‘!/-/(3 érw.ﬁd,/!‘f 517 ;"ﬁyﬁ/ )

L., D O idhepa Vo B0 e, L Cgtrsrses—

333%0 //‘t/y\;'l Zr.{_’yé/ Mspff:gj




FAX TO : Montaoa Governor Brian Schweitzer
FAX #:. 406-444-5529
ATTN:  Pattie Keebler
DATE:  JUNE 4, 2012

FROM: Rick Miller, Denturist Applicant

E-mail Contact: rickyreline@att net
MESSAGE:
Ms Keebler,

Enclosed please find letter of support , petition, and names and addresses of Montana
residents, setting board member of the Montana Board of Dentistry, President of the
Montana Denturist Association, licensed denturist and applicant for denturist license.
Also signatures of above mentioned and contact information.

That the above mentioned are in full support of the Petition from the American Academy
Of Medical Denturitry, all allegations and exhibits within,

On April 9, 2012 denturist board member Cliff Christenoff and myself met with Jack
Kane, Division Administrator, Maggie Connor, Health Care License Bureau Chief, and
supporting staff members, Tracy Collect, and Jennifer Billman. This meeting was about
the mishandling of my application for a denturist license. After discussing our concerns
we were told by Jack Kane, “if we were not happy to take it up with the Governor.”

We do not feel that our allegations set forth in the Petition, are being taken seriously by
the Department, (DLI) or the Board of Dentistry. So as stated in the Montana Board

‘Menmber Training Manual, and recommended by Jack Kane we are appealing to the
Governor.

There is no desire from any of us to embarrass anyone or to have them removed from
their positions. We just want the violations of the Montana statutes to stop now and
control of our profession returned to us. We can be available to discuss this with you
thursday June 7" Thaok You for your time.




